
SAT Prep 6-Hour “Bootcamp” Workshop coming to Lassiter High School! 

Attention Seniors:  Do you need to increase your SAT Scores to be competitive for early fall admissions 

and scholarship opportunities to schools like the University of Georgia, Georgia Tech, University of South 

Carolina, University of North Carolina as well as many others……This may be the boost that you need. 

Many colleges have early fall deadlines (ex: Univ. of Georgia has October 15 for Early Action, etc…).  The 

October SAT is crucial for Seniors who need to improve their scores for college admission. 

The 6-hour SAT 101 Workshop offered by Princeton Review (and classes will be at Lassiter High School) 

breaks down the test into manageable and relevant pieces, works with students to understand different 

question types, and offers students strategies to approach the test. 

Tuition:  $50  (students will bring a check payable to Lassiter High School to the first session) 

Dates:  2 Saturdays (September 10th and September 17th) 

Time:  1:30 – 4:30 pm 

To RSVP (required if you want to take the workshop), please email Jennifer Tongel at: 

jennifers@review.com with:  Student Name, Student Email, Parent Email, Address, Phone Number and 

the phrase “Lassiter SAT Workshop” 

Deadline to RSVP and be included in the class:  Monday, September 5th. 

SPACE IS LIMITED AND STUDENTS WILL BE ENROLLED ON A FIRST COME/FIRST SERVED BASIS!! 
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